

Ref: U:\HoY\12\Parents Evening November 2017

Dear Parent/Guardian

I am writing to remind you about the Year 12 Parents' Meeting scheduled for Thursday 23 November from 4.30pm in the Main Hall which has been published in the school calendar and on the website since the beginning of the academic year.

It represents an ideal opportunity for students, parents and staff to discuss both progress made and the strategies that will help students to achieve their full potential. I also hope this meeting provides additional clarity about the expectations we have of our students in Year 12 and reinforces the sustained study skills required for success in linear examinations.

I will be available to discuss any additional and non-subject specific concerns you may have about your son's progress with you at this evening.

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 23 November.

Yours sincerely

Nathan Whales

Assistant Head of Sixth Form